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CEMA Returns to Normal Operations 

Chatham County, GA (August 31, 2023) – Chatham Emergency Management Agency (CEMA) has 
returned to normal operations.  Staff will continue to assess any damage from Hurricane Idalia 
to our area.  

Hurricane season continues through November 30th. To find out more about how to prepare 
yourself, your family, and your property visit chathamemergency.org. 
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